
 

Toddlers 

Happy New Year! I can’t believe how fast last year flew by. The month 

of December was all about winter traditions. We learned about the 

different holiday’s that are celebrated in the month 

of December, did different crafts and art projects 

and had a very successful toy drive. During group 

time the toddlers have been really into doing our 

ABCs, counting on  the abacus, and talking about colors  

 

This month we are focusing on different animals around the 

worlds, we will be learning the names of animals, what sounds 

they make, what color they are, are they big or are they small? 

Toddlers will work on their fine motor skills making different 

animal masks and various art projects throughout the month. 

We will continue to work on our mathematic skills using the 

abacus as well as adding differ-

ent objects in to count. We will 

be working on our cognitive 

skills by doing different activi-

ties with shapes, building with 

magnatiles, ect. We are hoping 

this month we will have enough 

snow to get outside and build snowmen and make 

snow angels as well as take some inside the classroom to do different science ex-

periments with snow!  

Important notes 

Bloom will be closed on January 15th for MLK Day.  

Kayla comes back to work on January 22nd! 

Please check tadpoles every day for important notes from teachers.  

On Friday’s please bring home blankets and outdoor gear to be washed, this will 

help stop the spread of germs! 

 

~Here is to a great year! Robyn and Kayla~  


